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UPDATE ON MRI COMPATIBLE PACING: WHO IS IT RIGHT FOR, AND WHO'S LEFT OUT?
J.R. Gimbel 

Parkwest Hospital, Knoxville, TN, USA
MRI conditionally compatible devices are now available world-wide and were approved for commercial implantation in the U.S. in February 2011.  It is estimated 50-75% of patients with pacemakers will be considered for MRI after they receive their pacemaker. A brief overview of the risks of current non-MRI compatible devices is given.  An overview of MRI compatible pacemakers and the associated leads in Europe and in the U.S. is appropriate.  Some of the key limitations of each system are presented.  Which patients might be appropriate and who is not a candidate for the MRI systems is addressed.

